
 

 
 

 
 

Statement of Lead Content in Inks  
 

 
 
Preferred Nation is committed to providing high quality safe products for our customers. In 
2009, the CPSIA has made provisions in the acceptable levels of lead in paint and surface 
coating to be less than 90 ppm in all consumer products. 
 
In compliance with the requirement, we   to purchase inks from well-established, reputable 
suppliers in the USA, who have completed various tests to ensure the acceptable lead levels 
declared by Prop 65 and CPSIA are met. The test report and data can be downloaded here. 
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